
All comments should be submitted by August 1, 2021

Online and In-Person 
Public Involvement Notice

HSIP-0167(514), PIKE COUNTY
Constructing a Roundabout at the Intersection of AL-167 and AL-87

Online: www.aldotinvolved.com

PROJECT DESCRIPTION
The Alabama Department of Transportation (ALDOT), in collaboration with the Federal
Highway Administration (FHWA), is proposing the installation of a roundabout and the
implementation of access management techniques at the intersection of AL-167 and
AL-187. The area experiences a high traffic volume and many crashes. The proposed
modifications to the roadway are designed to improve the flow and safety of traffic.
The current plans convert the intersection into a peanut-shaped roundabout to make
the intersection safer and easier for traffic to operate.

Special Assistance (by Appointment Only): 
Please call (334)807-8786 to leave a voicemail

MEETING INFORMATION:

IN-PERSON MEETING WILL BE HELD AS FOLLOWS:
Place: Alabama Department of Transportation

299 Elba Highway
Troy, AL 36081

Date: July 22, 2021 from 5:00 PM to 7:00 PM

http://www.aldotinvolved.com/
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